EACP Committee

From: Vong, Uyen <uvong@honolulu.gov>
Sent: Thursday, August 08, 2019 3:48 PM
To: EACP Committee; Stanbro, Joshua W

Cc: Gruenstein, Justin

Subject: RE: Requesting written response from Office of Climate Change, Sustainability and Resiliency

(EACP-26)

Aloha,

I am confirming Director Josh Stanbro's attendance at the Maui County Council's Environmental, Agricultural, and Cultural Preservation Committee meeting on September 3, 2019 at 1:30pm in the Council Chamber.

Mahalo,

Uyen



Uyen T. Vong

Office Manager | Outreach Specialist

Office of Climate Change, Sustainability and Resiliency 925 Dillingham Boulevard, Suite 257, Honolulu, HI 96817 resilientoahu.org | uvong@honolulu.gov

O: (808) 768-2277 D: (808) 768-4947





The City and County of Honolulu has a new Resilience Strategy! Take a quick look HERE.

From: EACP Committee [mailto:EACP.Committee@mauicounty.us]

Sent: Thursday, August 08, 2019 3:44 PM

To: Stanbro, Joshua W <joshua.stanbro@honolulu.gov>

Cc: Gruenstein, Justin <jgruenstein@honolulu.gov>; Vong, Uyen <uvong@honolulu.gov>; EACP Committee

<EACP.Committee@mauicounty.us>

Subject: Requesting written response from Office of Climate Change, Sustainability and Resiliency (EACP-26)

Good afternoon,

Please refer to the attached letter. The hard copy will be mailed today.

Thank You,

Nicole Siegel Committee Secretary EACP Committee